First Class.Ms.Sheil.8th June 2020
It was great to see the boys and girls from Ms.Shanley’s class on Friday and I am looking forward to seeing Ms.Goggin/Ms.Quinns class next Thursday.
I have added some work to your class teacher’s work as usual.
I know that you are going to be busy with Sports Week and I would like you to send me a photograph of your favourite sport.
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